
 
 

 

Staff Report 
 

 

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council 

 

From: Danny Roberts, City Manager 

 

Date: October 13, 2022 

 

Subject: Stormwater Management review 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends the City Council approve Precision Planning Inc.  

proposal for the rewrite of the City’s stormwater management ordinances.  
 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATION: 

The cost to reviewed the Stormwater Management Ordinance to address 

aesthetics, landscaping, and general issues that was discussed at 

September 2022 council meeting. The cost for this proposal will not 

exceed $12,000.00. 


